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Newsletter – 09.03.2018 

This Week 

This week the children have been learning about spring.  They have completed a spring walk 

looking at the different plants and learning the names.  They have done observational 

paintings of flowers, learning different techniques.  Some children have been making 

perfume with flower petals and water.  The children have also been investigating with 

different herbs using their senses. 

We have started to learn about wild animals which we will be continuing next week. 

In forest school, the children learnt how to use a pyrography pen tool.  They used it to write 

their initial on a plank of wood. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

The children looked fantastic in their costumes. They have been telling their key person all 

about their favourite book and drawn a picture. 

The children have bought home a book token.  Details of how and where to spend it are on 

the token. 

 

Gardening Project – ‘Growing Communities’ Session 

Apologies for the incorrect date on the last newsletter.  The date of the next session is 

TUESDAY 20TH MARCH. 

 

WOW Book 

WOW Book Challenge:  can you tell someone about your favourite story and draw a picture? 

 

Attendance 

The winners for the best attendance last week were the Caterpillars with 97%.  Well done to 

the Caterpillar group. 

Cardboard Cylinders Request 

Next week the children are making binoculars in forest school.  Please could you bring into 

nursery any cardboard tubes/cylinders that you have?  

 

Please see on the next page details about some free adult courses. 
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New Courses Starting Soon at New Era 

Book onto our Free Courses while funding lasts 

Handling Anger in the Family (4 weeks) -  starts Tuesday 17th April  9.30-11.30 
ADHD (3 weeks) - starts Tuesday 17th April     12.30-3.00 

  
ASD (3 weeks) - starts Tuesday 8th May      12.30 - 3.00 

  
Time Out For Parents -The Teenage Years (6 weeks)  -  starts Fri 20th April  9.30 - -

11.30 
  

Time Out For Parents - The Early Years (6 weeks)  -  starts Fri 20th April  12.45-2.45 
  

Handling Anger in The Family   EVENING  (4 weeks)  - starts Monday 23rd 
April    6.30-8.30 

 
All the above courses are held at New Era 

The CVS Centre 
62/64 Yorkshire Street 

Burnley 
BB11 3BT 

To book your place call 01282 435 302 
 

 

 

We hope all the mums have a lovely Mother’s Day. 

Thank you for your continued support 
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